
Ref  F1637 

      
 
 

ROADS (SCOTLAND) ACT 1984 

 

FORM OF NOTIFICATION OF TEMPORARY RESTRICTION  
OF TRAFFIC ON ROADS AND BRIDGES 

 

 
Please note that due to bridge repair works it will be necessary in the interests of public safety 
to apply the following restriction to traffic.  
 
 
Closure  
 
C31C Bronie Bridge 
 
From 17 February 2020 for 5 days 
 
 
 
Site notices will be erected in due course indicating the temporary restriction to traffic and the 
alternative routes where applicable. 
 
Diversion via 
 
C31c, A947, A920 and vice versa 
 
 
Should you have any queries please contact Joanne Banks on 01467 536324 or email 
joanne.banks@aberdeenshire.gov.uk 
 
 

 

 

Date 21 January 2020 
Anne Buchan  
Senior Roads Engineer  

on behalf of Infrastructure Services 

 
Aberdeenshire Council                           
Infrastructure Services, Roads & Landscape Services       
29 Bridge Street,  
Ellon AB41 9AA 
Tel   01467 538961    0345 608 1205 
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